
 

 

 

U25 MANAGERS 

Bowls Hampshire invites applications from those wishing to manage the U25 

team following the AGM for the period 2025 to 2026.  The Current Role 

Description is available on the Bowls Hampshire website. 

Those wishing to apply should, by the 31st October 2024, email the Bowls 

Hampshire Secretary at bowlshampshiresecretary@gmail.com or alternatively 

write to her at The Beeches, 16A Emsworth Road, Havant, Hants, PO9 2SS.  

Candidates should please attach a CV setting out how they would intend to 

manage the team and the qualities and skills they would bring to Bowls 

Hampshire.  

Interviews of candidates will take place mid-November 2024.  At interview 

candidates will be given the opportunity to outline their vision for the way 

forward and to offer suggestion as to any changes they feel should be made 

to the way the team is managed.   


